
 

        
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                             15th March 2019 

 

The children have had a great time for Red Nose Day and enjoyed sharing their jokes with each 

other.  Thank you all for helping us raise £142.05 for this wonderful cause. 

 

In class this week, we have written our persuasive letters to Willy Wonka trying to convince him to 

produce our brand new made up chocolate bars! The children have looked at their use of persuasive 

language and rhetorical questions to really impress him. 

 

In maths, we are continuing with our understanding of shapes and symmetry. We will shortly be 

moving onto data handling. 

 

In topic, we have explored Fairtrade products and located on a map the different countries and 

continents they come from before being transported globally.  Our 2nd group of children to visit the 

Ilfracombe Chocolate Emporium had a wonderful time.  They all enjoyed tasting the different types 

of chocolate, learning how chocolate is made and decorating their own chocolate gingerbread 

person. 

 

Homework 

It is lovely seeing some great pieces of homework being brought in from our Homework Task sheet 

for this term – keep these coming in!   This week the children have worksheets to help reinforce 

identifying word classes.  They also have their weekly spellings to learn and should refresh their 

knowledge of timetables ready for the Friday tests.   

 

Book Fair – Mon, 18th and Tue, 19th March – 8.30-9am and 3.15-4.45pm 

Thank you to those of you who have already visited the book fair.  It would be wonderful if we could 

beat the amount raised last year of £638.  This was spent on new books for the school library and 

class book corners.  If you have not already visited we are open today, Monday and Tuesday.  There 

are over 200 titles with prices starting at £2.99.  Every book you buy helps us get free books for 

the school.  Payment will be in cash or via phone payment.  Children can use their World Book Day £1 

vouchers to put towards the costs of a book at the fair. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Thur, 21st Mar – Down Syndrome Awareness Day – Rock your Socks 
Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter 

Tue, 2nd April – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Fri, 5th April – FoOV Family Bingo evening 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham  

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



 



 



 


